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August 5, 2005 
 
Mr. John Zych  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Sir: 

Re. Cost Allocation Review (EB-2005-0317) 
 
Attached please find the submission of the Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario on the 
scope of the cost allocation review under consideration by the Board for distribution costs in Ontario. 
 
AMPCO’s primary concern is that costs be allocated fairly based on the distinct and specific 
circumstances of major power consumers served by Ontario distributors. The current allocation provides 
for discrepant cost burdens on major consumers. 
 
We support the OEB’s process. We have provided some views and factors for the Board’s consideration. 
We look forward to the next stage in the process. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Adam S. White 
President 
 
 
 
 


